Anyone who wants to comment on the SugarHouse permit can submit written testimony during the public comment period, which has not yet been scheduled.

 

To find out when the comment period begins, check the Army Corps of Engineers website at: 
-- http://www.nap.usace.army.mil/cenap-op/regulatory/regulatory.htm   Click on Current public notices
 

